
Save the date for  
a community celebration

Join us for the celebration. Admission is by donation, no ticket is required for the event.

GRAND ROUNDS

In 1994, a satellite program of the Ottawa Regional Cancer Centre was 
established at Renfrew Victoria Hospital to provide seamless, coordinated 
cancer care in our community.

“Having access to specialized care close to home has made all the 
difference to the patients and their families who are affected by cancer. 
It removes the stress of travelling to the city at a time that is already 
challenging,” says Chris Ferguson, RVH VP of Patient Services.

On Monday October 14, 2019, RVH patients and family, staff, physicians 
and volunteers are invited to join us to mark the 25th anniversary of cancer 
care close to home. The celebration will begin with tours at the hospital 
provided by Ferguson from 3 to 4 p.m.

“We are inviting the community to celebrate this milestone with us. 
Following the tour, it will be an evening of entertainment, good food, 
and a community celebration,” says Patricia Dillabough, RVH Foundation 
Executive Director.

The celebration will include an “Amigos style” smorgasbord dinner 
served from 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at the RCAF Wing.


